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There are a significant number of improvement projects happening or planned. Many of these projects 
would not be noticeable to most members but all add value to our community. The goal of our board is 
to maintain Paseo as one of the top communities in southwest Florida. 

Members are encouraged to listen in on the upcoming finance workshops. These workshops are a 
valuable source of information on the master’s financial situation and the 2021 budget. This is a 
member meeting so it is a great opportunity to provide input to the board. 

A thank you to Rob our former district manager as he has been assigned new responsibilities at KW. The 
new district manager has extensive hospitality experience and should be a valuable resource as we 
continue to try to improve our food and beverage operation.  


